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COVID-19: New Government support package for businesses is NOW 

OPEN 
 

Hi there 

As we announced last week, the government has established a new package to help 
businesses starting in December for the next few months named Activate Tāmaki 
Makaurau. 

Businesses will apply for up to $3000 worth of advice and planning support and then 
receive up to $4,000 to implement that advice. 

It had just gone live a couple of days ago, and now it's time to apply!  

Let's work together; mention us (MediaPA Ltd) as a service provider! Our team of 
experts with years of experience in digital enablement will share their insight and 
knowledge to make your business thrive. 

Our leading role with this NEW programme will be to focus on getting results on 
advice and implementation in line with: 

• Marketing: Digital enablement, Digital marketing, Marketing strategies, 
ecommerce promotion and strategies, email marketing, networking. 

We are looking forward to working with you! 

Email or give me a call if you are interested 

Warm regards, 

Phillip Quay  

0274 587724 

phillip@mediapa.co.nz 
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